
Contact:
Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services
Stanwood-Camano School District
26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292
360-629-1200
rfloyd@stanwood.wednet.edu

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services

SUBJECT: Authorization to Call for Bids – Fencing

DATE: January 16, 2024

TYPE: Action Needed

The district needs additional fencing and gates to properly secure its sites and prevent
unauthorized access during school hours. The fencing is needed to close gaps present in the
perimeter fencing and increase the safety level at each school. Fencing is also needed to
separate the play areas from the parking areas. The sites include Elger Bay Elementary,
Stanwood Elementary, Twin City Elementary, and Utsalady Elementary Schools, as well as
Port Susan Middle School.

Anticipated Timeline Summer 2024
Estimated Cost $159,000.00 (plus tax)
Advertisement 21 days prior to Bid Opening (1st of 2 advertisements)
Bid Opening March 2024
Contract Award April 2024
Anticipated Start June 2024
Anticipated Completion August 2024

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve authorization to Call for
Bids for the Fencing Projects.

Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting
and is prepared for the future of their choice
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